
Pauma Valley Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

 

Public Notice of the  

Pauma Valley Groundwater Sustainability Agency’s 

Draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

 

The Pauma Valley Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) is providing official public 

notice that the draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) is available for review and 

public comment. 

 

The draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan can be accessed on the GSA website at 

https://www.yuimamwd.com/newdev/65-services/143-gsp and is also available in 

hardcopy at the Yuima Municipal Water District. The District is located at 34928 Valley 

Center Rd., Pauma Valley, CA 92061 and is Open Monday through Friday from 8:00 

a.m. to 4:30 p.m. except for District recognized holidays. 

The public comment period will last 45 days and the deadline for written comments on 

the draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan will be January 7, 2022. Comments may be 

submitted in the following manners: 

 

In person: Yuima Municipal Water District 
         34928 Valley Center Rd. 

       Pauma Valley, CA 92061 
 

Mailed to: Amy Reeh, General Manager 
      Yuima Municipal Water District 
      P.O. Box 177 
      Pauma Valley, CA 92061-0177 

 
 Via email to: gsa@yuimamwd.com 
 
A public meeting will be scheduled during the public comment period to provide an 

opportunity to ask questions on the draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan. 

Please be advised that a public hearing has been scheduled to be held on January 24, 

2022 at 2:10 p.m. at the Yuima Municipal Water District Conference Room, 34928 

Valley Center Rd., Pauma Valley, CA 92061 to consider adopting the GSP for the 

Upper San Luis Rey Groundwater Subbasin. 
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